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Thursday, July 8, 2010
Looking for a choreographer for a Music Video featuring Puppets
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We are shooting a music video with a known rapper featuring 'sesame street’ style puppets for a soon to be released children's TV show.

We are looking for a CHOREOGRAPHER who can work with the directing team in creating dance sequences. We are looking for someone who
feels comfortable choreographing Hip-Hop style routines.

Open casting call for dancers will be on Saturday July 10 in SOHO. There is no pay and it is a non-union shoot, but participants will receive

food and a copy of the video.

The video will be shooting Saturday July 24 and Sunday 25.

Please email us your headshot (if you have one) or a picture to randrcasting@gmail.com
randrcasting@gmail.com
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